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Information Items: 
4. Schedule Maintenance Project Updates ʹ R. Beebe 

Robert discussed the remaining monies from fiscal year 2018-19 for scheduled maintenance. Due 
to COVID there is an extension to utilize these funds. The intention is to do so by replacing the 
automatic doors at MLK. The doors are obsolete and parts can no longer be obtained for repairs, 
therefore their replacement is necessary. Architects are working on the specs. If there are 
remaining funds after this is completed, Facilities will move on to Bradshaw. 

Question: Charlie inquired if there would be enough money to go toward the Throwing 
Sports Facility project. 
Response: Robert indicated that there is not. 

5. Other Project Updates ʹ R. Beebe 
a. Throwing Sports Facility Project 

Robert gave the Committee a recap on the Throwing Sports Facility project. The Athletics 
department proposed a new area for this project, the practice football field. PLT has 
looked at and approved the new location. Athletics met with Facilities and the LPA 
architects and made a determination on the space. This project is currently awaiting a 
quote from the architects. It is presumed that this will be within budget. 

b. Digital Library Lounge and Reception Renovation 
Robert reiterated that this is the relocation of the reference desk at Digital Library on the 
second floor. The renovation encompassed the removal of a large wooden wall, and 
chrome space needle in middle of floor, and the carpet is also being replaced in the 
reception area and is slated to go in today and finish up by the end of the week. 

Question: Leslie inquired if any art pieces have been moved in the renovation. 
Response: Robert indicated that no art has been moved, only stacks. 

Question: Charlie inquired about the other reception area that was prone to 
wate



  

 

     
    

 
   

           
        

         
         

         
 

 
    

   
 

   
        

         
      

   
 

   
   

 
  

   
        

        
        

 
 

  
    

        
 

 
     

 
     

 

   



  

 

 
          
        

        
      

       
  

 
    

 
 

    
        

    
 

 
    

Robert discussed the meeting that he and Dr. Huff had with Burrtec to identify ways the 
campus can be more compliant with the sustainability initiative from the state and the 
subsequent meeting with himself, Burrtec and Cheryl. One idea stemmed from food 
waste. The Burrtec representative also toured the RCC campus and provided some 
recommendations for compostable bins. This group will be working to ascertain funding 
for this. 

c. Food ʹ T. Huff 
Tonya shared that the Food Services Committee has not yet met this semester. 

d. Parking ʹ J. Williamson 
Jarod pass on a message from Bobbie, the Parking Committee has not yet met, updates 
will be provided after their first meeting. 

Meeting Adjourned: 1:20 pm 
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